To whom it may influence,

I would like to ask for housing assistance for all Oregonians. I would like to propose a one time (or more) skip on monthly house/rent payments in this unusual time. I am full time employees with a personal home and a small rental house. My hours have been reduced to a point of needing to apply for partial unemployment. I know our renters are in the same situation. There is not enough money as backup to cover both of theses mortgages.

I do hope there is a state/nation wide plan to assist with this unforeseen situation.

I look forward to hearing of any progress.

Thank you,

Julie Roberts-Daugherty